
To whom it may concern:  
 
The Portland region is growing and requires adequate transit modes to meet climate goals. In the year 
2024, we are still using too much of our money on funding car infrastructure. Increase funding for public 
transit. The Portland region is in dire need of better transit. We needed to build the MAX downtown 
tunnel yesterday. We are ripe for another expansion of our rail system, as we had twenty years ago. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Matt D. 
 


